
 

 

8 June 2022 

FRWF Stage 1 Pty Ltd  

Electricity generation licence application – Publication of submissions 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published two submissions received in response to the 
public consultation on FRWF Stage 1 Pty Ltd’s electricity generation licence application. 

The submissions were from Elizabeth Atkins and Adrian Bilney. 

The ERA will consider the matters raised in the submissions when it decides whether to grant an 
electricity generation licence to FRWF. 

FRWF intends to construct and operate the Flat Rocks Wind Farm in the shires of Kojonup and 
Broomehill-Tambellup in the Great Southern region. The wind farm will be connected to the South 
West Interconnected System.
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https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/22643/2/Notice---Public-consultation-on-electricity-generation-licence-application---EGL031---FRWF-Stage-1-Pty-Ltd.pdf
https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/22681/2/Elizabeth-Atkins-submission-for-publication---Generation-licence-application---EGL031---FRWF-Stage-1-Pty-Ltd.PDF
https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/22680/2/Adrian-Bilney-submission-for-publication---Generation-licence-application---EGL031---FRWF-Stage-1-Pty-Ltd.PDF
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